
 
 

 National Office  
44 Bowen Street  
Private Bag 6995  
Wellington 6141  

New Zealand 

www.nzta.govt.nz 

 
 
 
 7 June 2024 
 
 
Mike van Enter 
Senior Transportation Engineer 
Tasman District Council 
 
Mike.vanEnter@tasman.govt.nz 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Mike  
 
Tasman District Council:  Pilot speed limits 
 
Thank you for the information provided for the Pilot speed limits on Hill Street and Wensley 
Road, Richmond, as required by The Land Transport Rule: Street Layouts 2023 and The Land 
Transport Rule: Setting of Speed Limits Rule 2022. 
 
I note that a pilot speed limit can be in place for up to two years, however there is no 
requirement to wait the full two years before proposing to make it permanent. During the two-
year period, it can be changed to a permanent speed limit by being included in the next speed 
management plan or submitted under the Alternative Method (when the pilot has been in place 
long enough to meet consultation requirements). 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in contact with Karina Morrow (Manager 
Regulatory Technical, Te Rōpū Waeture - Regulatory) (karina.morrow@nzta.govt.nz).  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Brent Alderton 
Director of Land Transport 
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